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May 28, 2010

PRESS RELEASE
Stearns Road Bridge Corridor
Dunham Roead Closure

A section of Dunham Road between Stearns Road and IL Route 25 will be temporarily
closed beginning the week of June 7". This closure is expected to be in place until July
19" This construction is part of the ongoing Stearns Road Bridge Corridor Project. A
posted detour will route traffic to Stearns Road, IL Route 59, US Route 20 and IL Route
25. For more information please visit the project website at www.stearnsroad.com. The
“Information” tab on this website provides an aerial view of the closure location and the
detour.

Please allow for increased travel times. We thank you for your continued support and
cooperation as we continue to move closer to opening the Stearns Road Corridor to the
public.

Concerns about the delays should be addressed to David Boesch at 630-845-7875.
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